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From: Lauren Bell [mailto:admin@wanneroobusiness.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 8 May 2019 2:29 PM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Subject: Wanneroo Business Association comment: State Boundary Review - Butler

Wanneroo Business Association (WBA) encourage the WA Electoral Commission to ensure that Yanchep
and Two Rocks remain within the electoral boundary of the Butler district.

With over 370 members, and on behalf of businesses from across the region, the WBA acknowledges that
Yanchep and Two Rocks are integral to the future growth of our local area, and should remain within the
Metropolitan area, and the district of Butler, to ensure their success.

With key infrastructure expected in the region, such as the extension of the rail to Yanchep, and the future
development of the Mitchell Freeway North, Yanchep is set to transform and become a major employment
hub serving the northern corridor of Perth. As a priority for job creation, it is vital that the suburb of both
Yanchep and Two Rocks remain within the district of Butler, and continue to be identified as part of the
northern Perth Metropolitan area, rather than an outer metro rural suburb.
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